Interstate

nghway Interstate Highway Construction, Inc.

: 7135 South Tucson Way
ConStrUCtlon Englewood, CO 80112

Telephone (303) 790-9100
Fax (303) 790-8524

February 12, 2018

Allstates Pavement Recycling and Recycling
14045 Northdale Blvd.
Rogers, Mn 55374

Attention: Andrew Dauk

Subject: NH-80-2(95) I-80 N-27 to South Platte
Dear Andrew:

I'would like to express our sincere appreciation of you and your company for being part of
our team and the successful completion of the I-80 N-27 to South Platte project.

THC truly appreciates the opportunity to partner with you and your company and we are
appreciative of your dedication to maintaining the schedule and upholding the highest
standards of safety and quality.

I'would like to especially thank you for all of the efforts you made toward assuring a
successful project through the professionalism and work ethic exhibited by all employees.

Your teams’ effort was an integral part of THC completing our work and achieving a project
that everyone can be proud of and is to be commended. We thank you for your assistance and
look forward to future projects together.

Sincerely,

Mike Miranowski

Project Manager

Interstate Highway Construction, Inc

A RALPH C. WILSON COMPANY
An Equal Opportunity Employer



